
SCHEDULING MEETING TIME CHANGED 

 

Due to the high school Academic Fair taking place on the same date, the time for 

the junior high Scheduling Meeting has been changed to: 

 

Current 6th Grade Parents (Incoming 7th Graders)  5:00 – 5:30 

 

Current 7th Grade Parents (Incoming 8th Graders)  5:30 – 6:00 

 

 


